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Kayla Sharrow, Asst Director of Nursing and her family with the Easter
Bunny

A Visit From the Easter Bunny
WHNR had a very special visitor on Good Friday!

The Easter Bunny was able to fit into his schedule a visit
and hide eggs for the children/grandchildren of
residents and staff. He then took time out to pose for
pictures with all.

Thank a Nurse
Take the time to give a heartfelt thank-you to our

nurses for their hard work and care during National
Nurses Week—and every week!



Jude the Bunny brought tons of smiles
from staff and residents on his visit. Jude
belongs to Stephie Meyers. Cookie
Northcutt and Norma Emmons both
enjoyed his visit. Taylor Armold DON, took
Jude around to visit all the residents.

Becky Taylor gives Jude some lovins’

The Easter Bunny accompanied by
Kirstian Sethaler, Dir of Admissions, to
Passavant Hsp, Boyd and Dr. McNear’s
office and brought smiles and treats for the
nurses.

Journee Vinyard wins a prize at our Easter
Egg Hunt.

Schedule of National
Nursing Home
Week Events

We’re looking forward to a
fantastic week of special events.

Motivation From Mom
“A mother’s love is the fuel

that enables a normal human
being to do the impossible.” —
Marion C. Garretty

Residents enjoyed some pet therapy on
Mar 25th with Miss Elsa Marie. Elsa is the
Director of Nursing’s Goldendoodle!

The children were excited to see the
Easter Bunny at our Egg Hunt held on
Good Friday. Approximately 80 children
total attended the event.



RESIDENT BIRTHDAYS
Charles Smith May 10
Frances Burch May 12
Mary Dawson May 13
Dorothy Savage May 22
Agnes Taylor May 22
Judith Fulkerson May 25
Richard Louvier May 30

Happy Birthday
Best wishes to all our

residents and staff celebrating
birthdays this month!

EMPLOYEE BIRTHDAYS
Angela Zumwalt May 1
Christal Williams May 7
Bailey Mason May 10
Melanie Davis-Baker May 13
Kimberly Janus May 13
Gabrielle Tupper May 21
Hannah Goeller May 28

EMPLOYEE
ANNIVERSARIES

Rose Garner 2 Years
Sarah Rice 14 Years
Carla Phares 8 Years
Natasha Bodwell 6 Years
Sarah Tupper 2 Years
Eric Murphy 1 Year
Taylor Armold 1 Year
Shelly Baalman 1 Year
Abigail Mundel 1 Year

Judy Northcutt and Agnes Taylor getting
ready to enjoy some Girl Scout cookies

Operation Girl
Scout Cookies

Girl Scout Troop #5685 set a
goal to send as many boxes as
possible to local nursing homes
this year. Thanks to the help of
several local businesses and
individuals they were able to
send cookies to five different

facilities this year!
Their hope is that each

resident will get to enjoy the
simple delight of eating a girl
scout cookie and know that their
troop was thinking of them.

“This is such a special treat for
our residents.” said Kim Schutz,
Activity Director.

Girl Scout Troop #5685

Ping Pong Champion Rhonda Keys

World Table Tennis Day
We celebrated World Table

Tennis Day (also known as
Ping-Pong) on April 6th with
residents enjoying a fun
challenge of ping-pong. The
game is based on tennis,
however, it’s played indoors on
a table. Not only is ping-pong
fun, but there are also many
benefits of playing the game. It
improves reflexes, improves
hand-eye coordination, provides
a good cardio workout, and
offers a chance to socialize with
others.

Here’s to You, Mom
Happy Mother’s Day to all of

the mothers and grandmothers
in our community! We hope
you enjoy your special day.



National Nursing Home Week 2022

As human beings we have a natural yearning to connect.
Studies have linked people with strong social
relationships to many aspects of positive health
outcomes, especially among older adults.

Skilled nursing centers and their staff provide a steadfast
commitment to providing high-level of care for their
residents. This has never been more evident than the last
two years, during the pandemic. In addition to protecting &
caring for their residents around the clock during a time of
limited visitation & social distancing, staff stepped in and
served as family members & friends to ensure that residents
had the essential social connections they needed.

The 2022 NSNCW will celebrate the essential role that
skilled nursing care centers and staff play in Creating &
Nurturing Connections for their residents.

We have a week of special activities planned for staff &
residents this week. Please check out our Activity Calendar.
We invite you to join us in celebrating this week!


